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ROYAL PHOTOS ON THE GOVERNMENT WEBSITE 

 

Over 500 photographs of the recent Royal Visit can now be viewed on the Government’s 
website. 
 
During the visit, the local press covered most of the Royal couple’s itinerary but there were 
several events which, due to limitations of time or space, the press were unable to cover.  
Instead, the Government sent two photographers to these events and the resultant 
photographs are now available to the public. 
 
The photographs can be found on the Government website. They are featured on the main 
homepage under the scrolling menu with a link to the gallery. 
 
The photographs are the copyright property of the Government: they can be downloaded 
and printed off for personal use but they cannot be sold for commercial gain. 
 

 


